Good Morning

I write to object in the strongest terms to this proposed development which runs counter

to every single aim to preserve the health both mental and physical of residents and visitors alike

It is acknowledged daily by government and local authorities that citizens require green belt areas such as
Hadley Wood which are accessible and do not require long car or bus trips to calm and enhance the feelgood

factor of so many.

Add to this the treasured conservation area status and the proposed plan is totally ill thought out and destructive
to so many.

I trust the Council will be minded to reconsider quickly and effectively



